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óSUMMER FAYREô SUCCESSðJULY 2016  
Saturday 2nd July was a memorable day for the school when we held our first 
Summer Fayre.  The fayre was a huge success thanks to the support from local 
companies, parents, staff and students. 
 
The weather held out, with a glimpse of sunshine to warm up the bouncy castle 
for the young children and the high ropes for those who wanted 
to test their é. Skills. 
 
Year 10 had been busy during Enterprise week de-
signing, making and building crafts and gifts to sell at 
the fayre.  Parents were delighted to buy their 
óuniqueô gifts made by their own child. 

The BBQ was in full 
swing with the help of 
a small glass of pims 
to wash it down, whilst the vintage tea room laid 
on homemade tea, scones, cakes and sandwiches 
served by our very own Hospitality and Catering 
students Beth Hooton, Katie Cartlidge, Morgan 
Harvey, Hayley Bradley and Steph Collis. 

The tombola 
stall proved 
very popular 
with both 
adults and 
children excit-
edly trying to 
pick the win-
ning numbers. 
 

Raffle prizes, donated by KMF, Alton 
Towers, Dimensions, Waterworld, Jane 
Walker flowers and Morrisons, were up 
for grabs as people waited excitedly to see 
if they had won.  Congratulations go to 
Eillie Simpson (pictured left) who won the 
1st prize.  Ellieôs brother will proudly hang 
the signed Stoke City football shirt on his 
bedroom wall. 
 
ñIt was a wonderful community event 

with so many neighbours as well as friends, parents and relatives accepting the 
invitation.ò  Katie Dixon, Headteacher 
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In July, 67 students went on a 3 day residential to Condover Hall, Shrewbury. Despite the weather students en-
gaged in outdoor activities including climbing high ropes, gladiator walls, fencing, archery and singing round the 

campfire in the evening.   

 

 

Every young person had the op-
portunity to experience the world 
beyond their classroom as an es-
sential part of their learning and 
personal development.  

 

 

Indoor activities 
included lazer tag, 
finding time to 
watch the England 
match (some stu-
dents and staff!) 
and a group disco 
to celebrate our 
time away. 

 

 

Everyone thor-
oughly enjoyed 
their time away 
and have 
asked if they 
can go there 
again next 
year.  

 

 

Plans are al-
ready under-
way for next 
year so watch 
this spaceé! 

CONDOVER  


